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TO: Board of Public Works mlewis@westalliswi.gov
FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE: August 1, 2014

RE: Communication from the Director of Public Works/City Engineer

updating the Board of Public Works on installing brine facilities.

We want to update the Board on our continuing study of brine facilities and the funding
sources on Tuesday night. Related materials will be e-mailed before the meeting.
Preliminary investigation shows a payback period of five years or less just on salt use
alone, with better service, less overtime and less equipment wear and tear.



